
Adele Experiments with Kalei’s Camera - August 31st, 2015

Nest children are often in front of  a lens, as it’s 

important for Reggio-inspired educators to use 

observation & documentation as a  pedagogical tool. 

After four years at The Nest, Adele is keenly aware of 

our photographic efforts & has recently expressed 

interest in using the camera feature herself. During 

an early morning journaling session she asked if  she 

could take some photos. She proudly took shots of  

her own work, & then of  the people around her - 

including new friends Landon & Juniper.


